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The CHEE’rs Club is an integral part of the Commerce department which 

emphasizes on entrepreneurship and managerial skills and how to enhance it 

among students.  The club continuously strives to surpass the standards of 

competitions conducted by it trying to make it more innovative and interesting 

for the students. And keeping the theme of the year in mind, the CHEE’rs Club 

had organized the following competitions and activities to help the students 

enhance their knowledge and perk up their competitive abilities. 

 Activities Organised: 

July 3rd 2018- Corporate Dictionary 

On 3rd July, The first event of the year was conducted which was corporate 

dictionary which had a huge participation with a number of 40 teams. The 

competition was about the students finding words which were interpreted in 

pictures of two or more. The teams found it interesting and enjoyed the thrill in 

answering the questions under a time crunch and in between buzzer rounds. 

 

             

                 Enthusiastic Participants of Corporate Dictionary 
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July 14th 2018- Outreach Activity 

On July 14th, the Cheer’s Club put up stalls of Shantiniketan and Pochampally 

for the students and the teachers which included handloom sarees, textiles and 

handmade bags and files in the college premises. 

      

                  Shantinikethan and Pochampally Handloom sale @ College 

July 30th 2018- Outreach Activity 

 The second outreach activity of the year was done for the Anurag Human 

Services organization which was dedicated to provide basic food necessities for 

the orphanage homes. The volunteers and members of Cheer’s club had visited 

the place and donated the acquired donations from the college. 

            

                    CHEE’rs Club Volunteers Interacting with Anurag homes members 
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August 14th 2018- Poster Making 

On August 14th, the Cheer’s Club had organized a poster making competition in 

the event of Independence Day with the theme of Past, Present and Future of 

India’s freedom struggle. The teams had to portray their vision of the past, 

present and the future forms of freedom struggle. 

          

Creative students showcasing their artistic skills 

December 20th 2018- Jamboree’18 

As the long anticipated Annofesta arrives, the Cheer’s Club is also deliberate 

with its competitions for the students of ST. Ann’s and the other colleges as 

well. This year the club had two competitions up its sleeve which was ‘Biz 

Chetionairre’ and ‘Ink It!’ (Poster making on Mission 2020) which had teams 

from other colleges also participating.  

The first prize for Biz Chetionairre was bagged by Rishitha and Shiva Deeksha 

(RBVRR College)  and the first prize of Ink it!  was bagged by Ayesha and 

Arshad and Divya of B.com II Year. 
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JAMBOREE 2018 -  Prize Distribution Ceremony                                                               

January 18th 2019- Outreach Activity 

The last and the final activity of the year was a 2 hour long visit to the 

Pochampally handloom factory where the process of the Pochampally textiles 

was explained by the regulator of the factory itself. There were 50 students who 

visited the place and had shown enthusiasm and interest towards the making of 

this traditional form of art. 

      

Field Visit to Pochampally Handloom Park 

 

 


